Department of Artificial Intelligence and Data Science

HANDS-ON SESSION ON FULLSTACK   WEB   DEVELOPMENT

The Department of Artificial Intelligence and Data Science organized a “Hands-on session on fullstack   web   development” 22nd February, 2024 from 9.30 AM- 4.30 PM. Dr. Manjunath conducted hands-on coding sessions on FullStack Web Development. 
Full Stack Web Development has become a cornerstone in the creation of dynamic and interactive web applications. Dr. Manjunath gave an insight by focusing on the MEAN and MERN frameworks. He emphasized its document-oriented structure, which aligns seamlessly with the dynamic nature of web applications. The session highlighted the simplicity and efficiency Express.js brings to handling server-side operations.
The session helped participants to gain practical experience in implementing MERN stack applications. Real World projects were demonstrated and other application-oriented projects were developed in the session.
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